


Since the information/records you have requested is specifically excluded from the application
of the FOIP Act, no records are being provided in response to your request.

A copy of the FOIP Act is available on the King’s Printer website.

The University’s Research Policy and associated procedures, frameworks etc.is publicly
available on the UAPPOL website. This Policy and associated documents (linked within main
document) also provides information about the responsibilities of researchers.

Information about the University’s Research and Innovation program is available on the
University’s web site at https://www.ualberta.ca/research/index.html. Of particular interest may
be the Univeristy Strategic Plan for Research and Innovation available at
https://www.ualberta.ca/research-innovation/plans-reports-policies/spri.html. As well,
information about the University’s Institutional Research Data Management Strategy is also
available on the University's website.

Under section 65 of the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act, you may ask the
Information and Privacy Commissioner to review the decision that the records you requested are
excluded from the scope of the Act. You have 60 days from the receipt of this notice to request a
review by writing to the Information and Privacy Commissioner at 410, 9925 – 109 Street,
Edmonton, Alberta, T5K 2J8. Information about the request for review process is available on
the Commissioner’s web site at www.oipc.ab.ca.

If you wish to request a review, please provide the Office of the Commissioner with the following
information:

1. The reference number quoted at the top of this notice.
2. A copy of this letter.
3. A copy of your original request for information that you sent to the University of Alberta.

Yours truly,

Mary Golab
Director, Information & Privacy Office

Information & Privacy Office 7-20 University Terrace
8303 - 112 Street NW
Edmonton AB T6G 1K4

T 780-492-9419
privacy@ualberta.ca
www.uab.ca/ipo
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